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Their little faces say it all! They have been blessed by your generosity. 
TALOF USA partners gifted the children with a school bus. The children 
ran and shouted with joy, as they touched the van some were saying “is 
this Real“? As they repeated it over and over, looking up to Heaven with 
tears of joy in their eyes. As the kids shouted you could hear them say 
“thank you God!, Bless them! They made it happen for us! God Bless 
them.” 

Irene	is	a	very	
bright	girl	and	a	
very	good	

student.	She	is	
not	able	to	walk,	
so	we	have	

blessed	her	with	
a	wheelchair.	

At	the	school,	we	train	them	to	acquire	skills	like:	tailoring,	
baking,	and	agriculture,	to	help	them	in	the	future.	



	

Life	of	Daniella	has	been	changed.	She	is	
filled	with	joy	and	she	is	a	bright	
student!	She	loves	Bible	classes!	

Operation	Feed	The	Hungry	Project	is	still	going	on!	

Before											After	

						To	Donate,	please	mail	to:	P.O.	Box	220612;	Santa	Clarita,	CA	91322	|	www.talof.org	

Daniel	 is	 one	 of	 our	 students	 who	 lives	
with	his	grandmother,	and	has	a	physical	
impediment	with	his	legs.	We	found	him	
sitting	in	the	bushes	with	no	hope.		Now,	
that	he	has	been	attending	our	school,	he	
has	 found	 the	 love	 and	 joy	 of	 the	 Lord.	
He	 is	 a	 great	 student	 and	 loves	 to	 learn	

the	Bible.	During	his	vacation,	he	said:	“I	made	bricks	
so	I	can	buy	food	to	share	with	my	grandma	and	save	
money	for	my	pencils.”	

	
They	feel	blessed	
with	their	new	

shoes.	

The	elderly	are	being	 left	out	by	 their	relatives	and	cannot	get	 food	 themselves.	We	are	
there	 for	 them,	by	spreading	our	 love,	praying,	and	reading	God’s	word.	They	got	saved	
and	 love	 Jesus!	 	We	are	supporting	 them	by	giving	 them	food,	medication,	and	anything	
they	would	 need.	 God	 said	 in	 his	Word;	 “because	 of	 your	 giving	 and	 support,	 you	will	
receive	the	same	“Well	Done”	as	those	who	go	into	the	battle	doing	his	work!	Amen!”	

The	 children	and	 I	 send	you	 love	with	a	grateful	heart!	You	are	 such	a	
blessing	 to	us	and	 I	want	 to	express	my	heartfelt	appreciation	 for	your	
continued	 prayers	 and	 financial	 support	 for	 Taking	 a	 Leap	 of	 Faith	
(TALOF)	Ministries.	 You're	making	 a	 huge	 difference	 in	 the	 lives	 of	 the	
people	 and	 children	 in	 the	 village	 in	 Uganda	 and	 at	 Heritage	 of	 Faith	
School.	They	pray	for	you	as	we	do!	In	our	hearts	we	believe	God	for	the	
impossible	because	that	is	what	faith	is	all	about!		
With	love	and	hugs.	 	 	 	 	 	 	

Together	in	His	Harvest.																																																																																																				
								Lourdes	&	Staff	

Due	to	wear	and	tear,	
we	purchase	the	kids	
new	shoes	every	3	

months.	

“He	who	has	a	generous	eye	will	be	blessed,	for	he	gives	of	his	bread	to	the	poor”		Proverb	22:9	


